

P. O. Box 2079 Falls Church, VA 22042 703-536-6471

kabultec@gmail.com www.kabultec.org

Steve Whitney 16 Crescent Place Takoma Park, MD 20912 April 3, 2021

Dear Steve,

Kabultec wishes to thank you for the donation of 240 copies of the Silly Chicken by Idries Shah, which we gratefully received December 30, 2020. Kabultec's mission is to provide aid and comfort to the women and children of Afghanistan. Our Afghan refugee families in the Washington, D.C. area will love this beautifully illustrated children's book. Because it tells a story from Afghanistan the book will bring special joy to the children and parents alike. These families have undergone extreme hardships and struggle with difficult adaptation challenges daily, plus the mothers are often burdened with low literacy levels. The short, simple and humorous story in the Silly Chicken – typical of Afghan traditions – is certain to give all family members a great deal of pleasure.

We thank you for thinking of literacy for refugees! Yes, refugees are America's new contributing citizens whose schooling now ensures proper development of our society's future!

We look forward to your continued support! Should you wish more info, please feel free to contact me at the address above. Wishing you a happy and blessed Easter,

Sincerely,

Nasrine Gross

President/Founder

cc: Share Literacy

c/o Mr. Stephen Whitney

16 Crescent Place

Takoma Park, MD 20912